
Barrs Court Primary School 

   

   

       

18th December  2024 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

This Friday marks the last day of term, and school parliament have planned an afternoon 

watching Christmas movies and enjoying hot chocolate as a reward for the children filling the 

school GEM jars. The children suggested coming to school in pyjamas or onesies, but we 

understand that not all children may have warm pyjamas. Therefore, children are welcome to 

come in any non-uniform of their choice. We leave this decision up to you as parents/carers. 

 

Regards  

 

Daniel Webster  


